
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Corporate Management Team \(COV\) - DL" <cmt@vancouver.ca>
Date: 6/22/2016 4:16:53 PM

Subject: 2016 Awards of Excellence - Invitation to Ceremony

Dear Mayor and Council and members of CMT,

On behalf of the City Manager, I am writing to invite you to attend the City of Vancouver’s 2016 Awards 
of Excellence ceremony on Tuesday, July 5th from 5:30 -8:00 pm at the VanDusen Botanical Garden 
Visitor Centre, 5251 Oak Street, Vancouver. The invitation is below.

The evening will feature a reception, entertainment, and award presentations to the people and 
organizations who are making Vancouver a greener, healthier, more inclusive and more prosperous 
city. I hope you can join us to help celebrate the award winners’ accomplishments. Please RSVP to
erp@vancouver.ca by Monday, June 27th.

A detailed itinerary will be sent to members of Council closer to the date outlining each Councillor’s 
assigned role in the awards presentation.

Best,

Paul 
Paul Mochrie 
Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver 
453 West 12th Avenue, Vancouver, BC V5Y 1V4 
Office: 604.873.7666
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